
I N  T H I S  I S S U E : 

You’re Feeding 

Hope this  

Holiday Season!

PAGE

Your Generosity 

Spreads Hope  

and Joy 

You’re Making it 

a Happy Holiday 

Season for Donny

PAGE

Holiday 2019



G
reens. Tomatoes. 
Apples. Kale. If 
you’re fortunate, 

these are foods you can 
put in your shopping 
cart anytime you want. 
But fresh produce is 
usually out of reach 
for our neighbors who 
struggle to afford even 
inexpensive (and less 
nutritious) foods.
 
You can imagine the joy 

Karen felt when she got 
to heap these foods and 

If you haven’t visited 
Second Harvest yet, we’d 
love to host you for a 
tour at one of our sites to 
show you the incredible 
work you make possible. 
You are the heartbeat of 
hunger relief, and your 
neighbors in need are 
endlessly grateful for your 
thoughtful generosity.

But don’t take my word 
for it — read on for 
firsthand stories of lives 
changed, because of you.

Happy Holidays!
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You Bring 
Holiday Joy to 
Hungry People

When asked why he donates to Second Harvest,  
Bob Forrester jokes, “I am really just an old man 
trying to sneak into heaven.”

In truth, Bob has supported our work for 28 years. 
The math teacher from Hendersonville is a reliable 
monthly donor and an enthusiastic volunteer. 

“I save the correspondence that I receive from 
Second Harvest and I place it on my desk at home 
in a very conspicuous place,” he said. “It serves to 
tweak my conscience and remind me of other, less 
fortunate people.”

Please join Bob as a Second Helpings monthly  

donor at secondharvestmidtn.org/monthly.  

Ready to upgrade your monthly donation?  

Call Destiney Patton at (615) 627-1611. 

28 Years of Support
Making Monthly Giving a Priority

Find past issues of our newsletter and donor acknowledgment  
page at secondharvestmidtn.org/news.

 
Your suggestions and comments for Table Topics are always appreciated! 
Please send an email to news@secondharvestmidtn.org

OUR 
MISSION

TO FEED HUNGRY PEOPLE  

AND WORK TO SOLVE  

HUNGER ISSUES IN OUR  

COMMUNITY
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Dear Friend,

E
very year at this  
time, I reflect on  
the holidays I’ve 

spent with loved ones 
in years past, and look 
forward to the celebrations 
to come. I’m so thankful 
for the opportunity to 
gather together.

We all observe holidays 
in different ways — but 
no matter what your 
traditions are, I’m willing 
to bet they center around  
a table full of food.

While preparing for our 
holiday gatherings, let’s 
not forget how fortunate 
we are. At the same time 
as we’re making plans and 
digging out old family 
recipes, there are many of 
our neighbors — at church, 

at school, at work — who 
simply don’t have the 
means to fill a table with a 
special meal.

The good news is that you 
have stepped up to help. 

You are what makes 
Second Harvest work. Your 
gifts of money and time 
are feeding your hungry 
neighbors year-round, 
including at this special 
time of year. 

We now have three 
facilities operating 
in Middle and West 
Tennessee so we can  
do an even better job  
of serving every person  
who needs help with  
food in our 46-county  
service area.

KAREN AND CHRISTOPHER GRAVES

more into her basket  
at a Second Harvest 
mobile pantry held  
at Grace Place in 
Hermitage. What a 
feast she’d make for her 
grandson, Christopher!

Karen is retired and 
raising Christopher 
on her own. She only 
receives $30 a month in 
SNAP benefits, and it’s 
barely enough to buy  
the milk they need  
each week.

“When you walk in the 
store, you have to pick 
and choose what to buy, 
but this allows you to  
give your child healthy 
stuff,” she says of the 
Mobile Pantry. “It’s 
wonderful here!”

She says the mobile 
pantry food also leaves 
her more money to pay 
bills, which is a big deal 
at this time of year when 
heating costs go up. And 
when Christopher is 
out of school for the 
upcoming holiday breaks, 
Karen won’t have anxiety 
about how to feed him... 
all thanks to you. 

“I’m grateful. I know this 
is a gift,” she says, directly 
to donors like you. “You 
don’t have to do this for 
us. It makes me believe 
there are still good people 
out there.”

This holiday season, 
Karen and Christopher 
have the means to cook 
healthy, beautiful meals 
together. Because of you, 
they’ll get to celebrate the 
big days with the comfort 
of each other’s company 
and a full table.

Thank you for reducing 
the burden of hunger for 
your neighbors in need. 
Your heartfelt generosity 
spreads hope and joy, 
especially at this time  
of year.

It makes  

me believe 

there are still 

good people 

out there.

Your Generosity 
Spreads Hope and Joy



WILLIAM, ELIZABETH, 
SAVANNAH, AND ALEX

Thank You for Feeding 
Hope This Holiday Season!

KAILYN 11th ANNUAL MS. 
CHEAP’S PENNY DRIVE 
NOW THROUGH JAN. 31

Ms. Cheap wants your  
loose change! During  
the past 10 years, the  
fund drive, led by Mary Hance 
(aka Tennessean columnist Ms. Cheap) has  
raised more than $577,000 — the equivalent of 
2.3 million meals! Ms. Cheap’s Penny Drive shows 
when we pool together a little here and a little 
there, we can make a big impact.

Your company, church, group, school, or family 
can pick up penny drive cans at these locations:

●  Pinnacle Financial Partners 
●  Wilson Bank & Trust Bank Branches 
●  Second Harvest Food Bank in Nashville

You have until Jan. 31 to turn in your cans.  
Visit secondharvestmidtn.org/pennydrive.

Thanks to sponsors The Tennessean, Pinnacle 
Financial Partners, Wilson Bank & Trust, and Kroger.

GIVING TUESDAY
DECEMBER 3

Every November we have a day for giving 
thanks, and two days for getting great retail 
deals. Now, we have Giving Tuesday, a global 
day dedicated to giving back. On Tuesday, 
Dec. 3, please support Second Harvest’s Giving 
Tuesday Virtual Food Drive. Be part of this new 
holiday tradition by helping the thousands of 
people in Middle Tennessee who are suffering 
from hunger this winter. Look for an email and 
social media posts about ways you can help. 
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MLK WEEKEND OF SERVICE 
JANUARY 17, 18, AND 20 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. lived his life serving 
others. Follow his example and join millions 
of Americans who honor his legacy by 
volunteering on MLK weekend. 

Second Harvest will connect you with volunteer 
opportunities at our Partner Agencies, where 
you can choose from many ways to help feed 
our neighbors in need. This collaboration is an 
opportunity for you to see where food goes 
after it leaves our warehouses, and to support 
Second Harvest’s partners!

We’ll also offer special volunteer shifts at all 
three of our distribution centers. To sign up for a 
shift, visit secondharvestmidtn.org/volunteer.

LINDA

SKYLAR



When one church  

member suggested 

members give their 

time helping at Second 

Harvest’s Ray Smith Family 

Distribution Center, it 

didn’t take long for a group 

to form with volunteers 

T
heir ages range  
from 8 years  
old to 69, but  

every Camden Church  
of Christ volunteer  
shows up ready to laugh  
together, work together, 
and make a difference  
in their community.
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You’re Making it a Happy Holiday 
Season for Donny
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Camden Church 
Members  
Make Service  
a Priority

DONNY IS ALL SMILES INSIDE RADICAL HEART FOOD PANTRY 

AT HERMITAGE HILLS BAPTIST CHURCH.

 

JUNAH

 

MICHELLE

If you’re itemizing deductions for your taxes,  
you can deduct charitable contributions. A  
Donor-Advised Fund (DAF) is a simple tool that  
can reduce your taxes and increase the dollars 
available to support your favorite nonprofits.

Brentwood donor Bryan Richardson said he  
and his wife, Karen, are thankful they can  

share their financial blessings supporting  
Second Harvest. 

“We are excited that through the use of our DAF, we 

can maximize the dollars going to Second Harvest,” 

he said. “We know that each dollar that otherwise 

would have gone to taxes is going directly to feed 

someone in Middle Tennessee.” 

 

 

DAFs are easy to set up and available from most 
large mutual fund companies. To learn more, call 
Marian Eidson at (615) 627-1564.

Get Your 2019 Tax Benefits 
Family Maximizes Donation 
Through Donor-Advised Fund

Do you feel a need to serve?
 Sign up to volunteer and help those struggling with hunger.

Visit secondharvestmidtn.org/volunteer today!

It hasn’t been an easy year 
for Donny. After suffering 
a massive heart attack, he’s 
had some major health 
setbacks, including memory 
loss. But the kindness of 
friends like you encourages 
him this holiday season.

Because of his poor health, 
Donny’s been out of work, 
leaving him struggling 
to afford basic bills and 
groceries. He especially 
needs nutritious food like 
fresh fruits and vegetables 
to help him heal and gain 
strength, but healthy food 
is often too expensive on 
Donny’s limited budget.

Thankfully, a friend 
recently told Donny about 
the Radical Heart food 
pantry at Hermitage Hills 
Baptist Church, a Partner 
Agency of Second Harvest. 
We met up with Donny on 
his second visit there.

“The food they gave 
me last time helped me 
through all these problems 
I’m going through,” Donny 
says. “It made me believe 
these people believe in me, 
no doubt.”

Especially during the 
holidays, you can imagine 
what it means to Donny to 
know people like you care 
enough to remember him 
and put good food on his 
table. 

“Thank you,”  
he says, smiling.

At this special time of 
year, you’re making such 
a difference in the lives of 
thousands of neighbors 
like Donny across your 
community. Thank 
you for embracing this 
season of sharing and 
giving generously to your 
neighbors facing hunger.

The food they gave me last time 

helped me through all these 

problems I’m going through.

ready to do their part. The 

group has been showing 

up every Monday now for 

more than six months.

“This is great work, 
the best work,” says Gail 
Townsend, one of the 
faithful volunteers.  
“We work hard and  
feel like we are making  
a difference.”

By now, the group knows 
exactly what to do, and 
they jump right into  
work sorting food at  
the warehouse. 

Michelle Ballard says 
this volunteer service 
allows her the opportunity 
to give back to her 
community. But it also 
gives her a chance to 
teach her grandson the 
importance of helping 
others in need.

“This is something 
we can do after work 
and school,” Michelle 
says. “It’s been a really 
great experience for my 
grandson and me.”
 
And the youngest 

volunteer of the group, 
Junah Smith, 8, says he 
has a couple of reasons  
to volunteer.

“I just like helping people 
out,” he says. “Plus, this 
gets me out of doing my 
homework right away.”
 
Michelle wants to 

encourage others in the 
community to consider 
giving their time —  every 
little bit helps, she says. 

“I would suggest you go 
and give your time,” she 
says. “There’s nothing like 
that feeling.”



To learn more about getting 
involved, join our online community 

@ 2HarvestMidTN

Or visit us online at  
secondharvestmidtn.org

Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee
The Martin Distribution Center
331 Great Circle Road
Nashville, TN 37228

secondharvestmidtn.org

EVA AND EFREN

F
or Juana’s family, 
their greatest gift this 
holiday season is the 
nutritious food that 

you provide. And inspired 
by your generosity, Juana 
now donates her time  
to help others facing 
similar struggles.

Juana, her husband  
and children live in a 
Nashville apartment 
complex that has a 
seasonal food pantry 
and meal program. It’s 
operated by St. Mary of 
Bethany Parish, a Second 
Harvest Partner Agency. 

“Kids have school meals, 
but I can see moms 
struggling with food at 
home after school,” Juana 
says of families who live in 
the apartment complex. 

When children are out  
of school for long breaks 
— like the upcoming 
winter break — your gifts 
help get food to Juana and 
her neighbors right where  
they live. 

“[The feeding program] 
helps children feel secure in 
knowing they have a meal.”

Though Juana is 
medically unable to 
work, she gives back 
by volunteering at her 
apartment building’s  
food pantry and at  
other organizations in 
her community — she 
clocked nearly 700 hours 
of volunteer service in  
one year!

Juana says that when 
she’s serving food to 
others, she sees how  

much need there is, and 
she sees how you help meet 
that need through your 
generous gifts.

“Thank you very much 
and God bless you,” she 
says to donors like you. 
“Although I don’t know you, 
I wish that God continues 
to bless you.”

We echo Juana and thank 
you for your help filling 
empty plates this holiday 
season — and all year long. 

Your Kindness 
Inspires Juana 

Thank you  

very much and 

God bless you.

 

JUANA



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  

and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

          

        

Thank you to these 

people who donated  

$500 or more

Thank you to these people  

and organizations for 

generous food drive 

donations

Mr. Jeffery Baugh
Ms. Niki Bradshaw
Ms. Magnolia Campbell
Miss Kristine Circenis
Ms. Erika Cisneros
Mr. Todd Diel
Ms. Bailey G. Elkin
Ms. Jasmine Elliott
Ms. Karen Emanuel
Ms. Peggy Ferguson
Mr. J Fleming
Mr. Javarius Ford
Mr. Carlos Freeman
Ms. Vickie Gorton
Mr. Stephan Gubanou
Ms. Deborah Herndon
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick K. Humphreys
Mrs. Kristin Jaggers
Mr. Lucas Johnson
Mr. Ken Jones
Mr. Connor Kammerzell
Ms. LaSonia Kimes
Ms. Karen Kupelian
Mr. Lucas Leverett
Mr. Kain Martin
Mr. Joe Meyers
Ms. Sara Murphy
Ms. Nancy Norman
Ms. Amy Obrien
Ms. Emily Orbison
Phil and Mary Beth Pacsi
Ms. Mary Palagonia
Mr. Sabyasachi Paul
Ms. Kristen Pelc
Ms. Marabeth Quin
Ms. Jennifer S. Rothrock
Ms. Karen Rubarts
Ms. Carly Rutman
Mr. Spencer Sayer
Mr. and Mrs. Roy W. Smith
M Tanksley
Ms. Rose Van Baren
Ms. Rebecca Wells
Mr. Calvin White

Aegis Sciences Corporation
Alvin C. York Veterans Affairs  
   Medical Center
Asurion
AT&T
Belmont Church/Isaiah 58
Benton County Fair
Brookmeade Congregational Church

Browning-Gordon & Co., Inc.
Bureau of Indian Affairs
By Faith Farm
Cairn Diagnostics
Camden Church of Christ
CIGNA Healthcare
Cluck A Duck Farm
ConAgra Foods Foundation
Davidson County Sheriff ’s Office
Department of Veterans Affairs 
   Tennessee
Education Equal Opportunity Group
Equal Employment Opportunity 
   Commission
Farm in the City
Finding North Photography Collective
First Evangelical Lutheran Church
Gary Force Acura
Girl Scout Troop 937
Homeschool Association
Hood Container Corporation
Indian Health Service
J.T. Moore Middle School
Jolly Barnyard Farms
Keller Williams
Knights of Columbus Council 17010
Lee Company
LifePoint Health
Little Learners Lab
Meharry Medical College
Mi Casa Realty
Montgomery Bell Academy
Mt. Nebo Baptist Church
Nashville Electric Service
Nashville Public Library
NWSLville Supporters
Paddywax Candle Bar
PFG Lester Broadline, Inc.
PML Marugo
PML, Inc.
Prime, Inc.
River Run Farm
Sarah Cannon Research Institute
U.S. Social Security Administration
Soul Fuel, LLC
State of Tennessee Department of 
Human Services
State of Tennessee Department  
   of Revenue
Tennessee Medical Association
Tennessee Titans
Tennessee Valley Healthcare System
Texas Twister
The Dalton Agency
The Temple Congregation 
   Ohabai Sholom
Trexis

United Healthcare Community  
   Plan of Tennessee
U.S. Office of the Comptroller  
   of the Currency 
Vanderbilt Pharmacy
Wilde Moon Golden Sun
Woods at Monticello Home  
   Owners Association
Wyndham Nashville

Thank you to these 

organizations for generous 

food donations

4D Farm Products                                  
Aldi                          
Allen County Produce                              
Amazon in the Community                           
Amazon Prime                                      
American Paper & Twine Co.             
Associated Wholesale Grocers               
Bargain Hunt                             
Big Lots 
By Faith Farm                                     
C & V Transport                                   
Central West Produce                              
ConAgra        
Costco                       
Country Delite Farms, LLC                         
Covenant Transport                                
Creation Gardens              
Davis Transportation                              
Dollar General Corp.            
Farm Fresh Direct                                 
Five Star Vending                                 
Food Lion                        
FreshPoint                                        
Frito-Lay                      
Future Vision Farms                               
Garden Fresh                                      
General Mills                       
Hearthside Food Solutions                         
Hormel Foods                
Hughes Farm                                       
Hunt Brothers Pizza                               
Interstate Warehousing                            
Iott Ranch and Orchard                            
Kellogg Sales Co. 
Kornegay Family Produce                           
KOS Foodservice                                   
Kraft Heinz Company            
Kraft Nabisco                                     
Kroger                          
LD Logistics                                      
Lebanon Valley Logistics                          
Limena                                            
Lower Midwest Regional Cooperative     

Lucky Trucking                                    
Mastronardi                                       
McCartney Produce                                 
McMinnville Warren County  
   Senior Center                
Midwest Angels Logistics                          
Mondelez International        
Murrell School/Centerstone                        
Nashville Rescue Mission                          
Nestles Brand Food Service           
Nobility Logistcs                                 
Oh My Green                                       
Omni Hotel Nashville                              
Penry Farms                                       
Pepsi Cola                  
Post Consumer Brands                              
Prairie Farms                                     
Premier Healthcare Solutions                      
Publix                                
Purity Dairies                                    
Rich Products                                     
Ruler Foods                              
Salvation Army Food Bank                          
Save A Lot                                
Smithfield Foods, Inc.                  
Snyders-Lance                                     
Southern Source                                   
Southern Valley Fruit & Vegetable, Inc. 
Sprout Foods, Inc.                           
Sprouts                                
Starbucks                                  
SunDrop Bottling Co.                              
Supreme Express                                   
Sysco Nashville, LLC                           
Target                               
Taylor Farms Tennessee, Inc.                      
Tribe Express                                     
Tropicana                            
Tyson Foods, Inc.                               
Vidafuel LLC                                      
Walmart                                  

Ms. Lynn M. Alexander
Mr. Elbert G. Allee
Mr. and Mrs. John Altizer
Mr. and Mrs. J. William Anderson
Ms. Nell Ann Arnold
Ms. Mary Bandy
Mr. Gerald A. Barber
Mr. Donald R. Barrett
Mr. John W. Bartlett
Mr. and Mrs. Steve B. Bartlett
Mr. Robert Batcheller and 
   Ms. Melissa Palicka



Thanks to our DONORS!

Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support. 

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  

and donated food, goods, and services!

Mr. Raymond L. Beck and  
   Dr. Deborah D. Hatton
Mr. and Mrs. David Berck
Mr. and Mrs. Drew Berg
Kendall Berry Charitable Trust
Mr. Charles D. Biter and  
   Ms. Camille B. Holt
Ms. Carol Bolling
Mrs. Emily Bonomo
Mr. William Bowen
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Brandon, Jr.
Ms. Charlotte Brauer
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Braun
Brett and Andrea Bryant
Suzanne and Mark Buchanan
Mr. and Mrs. John Bumpus
Sam and Lynn Bush
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart J. Campbell, Jr.
Ms. Janie Carter
Mr. Craig Centet
Mr. Greg M. Charnes
Mr. J. Michael Clutts
Dr. and Mrs. Alan G. Cohen
Mr. Dan B. Coleman
Mrs. Martha Coulam
Mr. and Mrs. Neal Covert
Scott and Gabby Dannemiller
Mr. Andrew F. Daughety and  
   Ms. Jennifer F. Reinganum
Mrs. Devereaux T. Davis
Ms. Starling P. Davis and 
   Mr. David F. Clark
Ms. Sheila Dawling
Mr. and Mrs. Steven B. Deaton, Jr.
Mr. Ross E. Doan
Mr. and Mrs. Edward F. Downey, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dungan
Mrs. Susan Earhart
Ms. Arlette Eddy
Mr. Paul Elledge
Dr. Burton F. Elrod, MD
Mr. and Mrs. Dan H. Elrod
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey B. Eskind
Ms. Heather Fishpaw
Mr. Jonathan Flack and  
   Dr. English Flack
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Flatt, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Angelo M. Formosa III
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Fox
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Fraser
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Frazell
Ms. Maria Teresa Frazier
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Frey
Mr. Joe C. Galante
Mr. Ben Galanter
Mr. Daniel Garfi
Ms. Ann Gildemeister
Ms. Mary Gingrass

Mr. and Mrs. Pat Girouard
Ms. Lynda Goodgame
Sara and Stan Graber
Dr. Carl A. Green
Ms. Susan Gregory
Ms. Diane Tito Griffin
Ms. Jane P. Griffin
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Groomes
Mr. George T. Guthrie, Jr.
Mr. Joseph R. Haas
Ms. Sarah C. Hagovsky
Dr. Catherine McGowan and  
   Dr. Ray Hargreaves
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan L. Harrell
Patricia and Rodes Hart
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy C. Harvey
Mr. Larry Hatcher
Ms. Sherri M. Henry
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas L. Hirt
Mr. Gregory L. Holland
Ms. Barbara H. Holzman
Mrs. Kathy Hooten
Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Hornbuckle
Mr. Larry Hough
Ms. Amelia Hughes
Mr. and Mrs. Granbery Jackson III
Naveen Jain
Mr. and Mrs. Anders H. Johansson
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Johnson
Dr. and Mrs. William D. Johnston
Mary R. Jolly
Ms. Eleanor N. Jordan
Mr. Kurt Kaalaas
Mr. Dan L. Kalman
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Kane
Jennifer and Shawn Kaplan
Mr. Richard Kaul
Ms. Nancy E. Keil-Culbertson
Ms. Linda A. Kelley
Dr. and Mrs. Howard S. Kirshner
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Kramp
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Patrick Krodel
Mrs. Heloise W. Kuhn
Mr. Craig Laubengeiger
Mr. Jason Layne
Mr. Todd Letherer
Ms. Xuyao Lin
Ms. Jane Longhurst
Chris and Carla Lovell
Ms. Pam Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. Davis G. Mason
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick McCaffrey
Mr. Timothy McCleskey
Sandra McDonald
Ms. Betty J. McPeak
Lynn and Susan McPheeters
Paul and Julie Menke
Ms. Linda Mooningham

Mrs. and Dr. Robyn Moore
Anna and David Morad
Ms. Stephanie Myers
Ms. Lucille C. Nabors
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Nance
Judy and Pete Nebhut
Mr. Mark A. O’Bryan
Ms. Joyce E. Ognibene
Justin and Lindsey Oldham
Ms. Laurie Oliver
Mr. Terry W. Patterson
Mr. and Mrs. Willie Perry
Ms. Jennifer C. Peters
Ms. Annette H. Pilote
John and Renee Pirolo
Tim Plunk and Kim Plunk
Mr. Stuart Price
Mr. Michael Provo
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Rachor, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Casey A. Rainey
Dick and Peggy Raney
Ms. Donna Regii and Mr. Stuffy Shmitt
Mr. Douglas M. Revere
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Rhodes
Dr. Todd W. Rice
Ms. Ann Richmond
Ms. Juanita B. Rippy
Dr. and Mrs. Karl R. Rising
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Rittenberg
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Robertson
Ms. Ronda Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Keith D. Rosbury
Tony Rose
Ms. Heather Ross
Ms. Johanna Russ and  
   Ms. Rebecca Cohen
Ms. Ashley L. Salge
Mr. Les Sander
Mark and Patricia Sanders
Ms. Nelda B. Schreiber
Mr. Tyler M. Scott
Ms. Barbara R. Searcy
Vanessa and Chris Sellers
Ms. Nancy Shea
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph D. Shivers
Ms. Emelia G. Short
Ms. Tina Simpson
Ms. Amanda Sinclair
Alan and Christie Smith
Ms. Brenda J. Smith
Ms. Louanne Snyder
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Sowell, III
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart W. Speyer
Borden Lacy and Ben Spiller
Mr. and Mrs. Harry C. Stambaugh
Dr. and Mrs. Mark A. Stankewicz
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Sternberg, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Stillman

Mr. Steve Stoddard
Ms. Katherine Storie
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Street, Jr.
Mr. Charles C. Sullivan II
Mr. Philip Talbot
Rob and Jennifer Taylor
Mr. David Tischer
Tony and Deborah Todd
Mr. Leslie Tripp
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Tudor
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Merle C. Van Vleet
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Vankirk
Mr. and Mrs. Keith C. Vanstone
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Vanzyl
Ms. Anne Bransford Wallace
Mr. Philip D. Warren
Mr. Kenneth P. Watkins
Dr. Margaret M. Whalen and  
   Dr. Gaynor C. Wild
Mr. Andrew J. Whitelaw
Mr. Thomas Wiggen
Ms. Ashley Wilson
Mr. Scott Wilson
Mrs. Jennifer C. Windrow
Mr. Lucuas Q. Wise
Ms. Constance Woolsey
Mr. Michael D. Yinger
Ms. Marianne Yontz
Ms. Jessalyn Zeigler

Thank you to these 

organizations who donated  

$500 or more

Aladdin Industries Foundation, Inc. 
Alexander Thompson Arnold PLLC 
All Commercial Floors, Inc.
Allstate The Giving Campaign 
Amazon
American International Group, Inc. 
Ameriprise Financial
Ann M. Duffer Family Foundation 
Ascend Federal Credit Union 
Autodesk
The Ayers Foundation
Barton Malow Foundation
BCW Food Products, Inc.
Big Lots Foundation
Blackbaud Corporate Philanthropy
Blevins, Inc.
Brasfield & Gorrie General Contractors 
Bridgestone Americas Trust Fund 
Camden Rotary Club
CarMax Foundation
Casey’s General Store
City of Murfreesboro
Civil Contructors, Inc.



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support. 

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  

and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Climb Nashville
Comcast NBCUniversal Foundation 
Commonwealth Blinds and Shades 
The Community Foundation  
   of Greater Memphis
Community Health Systems 
   Foundation
Cracker Barrel Foundation Craftworks 
Foundation
Crate and Barrel Corporate Office 
Cummins Engine Foundation
Dan and Margaret Maddox  
   Charitable Fund
The Danner Foundation
Delta Dental Plan of Tennessee 
Dempsey, Dilling & Associates, PC 
Division 2 Constructors LLC Dollar 
General Corporation
The Dorothy Cate and Thomas F. Frist 
   Foundation 
Emergency Food and Shelter  
   National Board Program
Faith Technologies
Feeding America
Feeding the Future
Fifth Third Bank
Franklin County Government  
   Department of Finance
Fresh Market
Gannett National Shared  
   Service Center
George Construction Co. LLC GMR 
Marketing LLC
Harlan Electric Company, Inc.
The HCA Foundation
HCP, Inc.
Hemma Concrete, Inc.
Immanuel Baptist Church
Jackson National Life  
   Insurance Company
James Deering Danielson Foundation 
James R. Meadows, Jr. Foundation 
The Nancy M. & Victor S. Johnson, Jr.  
   Foundation, Inc.
Jollay Masonry, Inc.
Jones Bros., Inc.
JP Morgan Private Bank
Kelly Construction
Kiwanis Club of Nashville
Kraft Heinz Foods Company Kroger 
Company
Lee Company
Legends Corner, Inc.
Maddox Insurance
Mason Industries, Inc. Metropolitan 
Government of  
   Nashville & Davidson County

Middle Tennessee Electric  
   Customers Care, Inc.
Miller Electric Company
The Mitsui USA Foundation
Montgomery Bell Academy
Nashville Predators Foundation
Nationwide Express, Inc.
Nissan North America, Inc.
Obion County FFA Alumni Chapter
Old Dominion Firestopping, LLC
Omni Hotels and Resorts
Packaging Corporation of America
Pinnacle Financial Partners
Pricewaterhouse Coopers, LLP
Proclinical Research Consultancy LLC
Publix Super Markets Charities
Raymond James | Morgan Keegan
The RECO Foundation
Red Seal Development Corporation
Restaurant Loss Prevention  
   and Security Association
Reynolds Family Foundation
Saint Thomas Hickman  
   County Hospital
Sandra Schatten Foundation
The Second Fiddle, Inc.
Signcraft, Inc.
Smyrna/Rutherford County  
   Airport Authority
Sony/ATV Music Publishing
State Auto Insurance
Structural Detailing, LLC
Taylor Farms Tennessee, Inc.
Tennessee Valley Authority
Thornton’s
T-Mobile
Trex Commercial Products/ 
    Staging Concepts
Trilogy Foundation Inc.
Two Rivers Baptist Church
Tyson Foods
United Healthcare Community  
   Plan of Tennessee
United Way of Metropolitan Nashville
United Way of the Midlands
United Way of Williamson County
United Way of Wilson County  
   and the Upper Cumberland
Vi Jon, Inc.
Wal-Mart Foundation
Waterhout Construction
Zander Insurance Group
Zwanenberg Food Group (USA) Inc.
Zeitlin Sotheby’s International Realty

Gifts made between Aug. 1 and Oct. 

31, 2019
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